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Barb Hustad receives the Practitioner of the Year Award for 2014                      
Barb is an Occupational Therapist currently working in the North St. Paul-Maplewood-Oakdale School District.  She has many 
years of experience working in early childhood programs, making a difference for countless children and families.  Barb has 
influenced the field by her mentorship, communication, problem solving and conflict resolution skills.  Many teachers and 
parents are struck by her calm demeanor, excellent listening skills, willingness to learn and ability to guide.  Barb has embraced 
the field of Early Intervention and she is a mentor to many.  Barb was nominated for this award by her colleagues and by a 
parent.  MN DEC is happy to present Barb Hustad the Practitioner of the Year Award for 2014.  
 

 

 


